
From: Christina Ewbank  
Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2024 10:48 AM 
To: Gatwick Airport <gatwickairport@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc: Ian Noble; Richard Williams; secretary@crowboroughchamber.co.uk; Clive Soper  
Subject: Support for Gatwick 
  
I represent Eastbourne Chamber of Commerce and the Alliance of Chambers in East Sussex. 
I am writing to let you know that we support the Northern Runway expansion plan at Gatwick as this 
is so important for the economy of our County. 
However, our support is subject to using more modern, quieter, more environmentally sustainable 
planes and specifically, to Gatwick introducing financial incentives for quieter, greener fleets. 
Many thanks 
Christina Ewbank 
Chief Executive 
Eastbourne chamber of commerce 
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